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 Contact Details

For items requiring attention 
of the Council,  please contact 
Nicki Phillips, the Parish Clerk: 
barnwellparishclerk@gmail.com

Parish Councillors:    

David Brown (Chair). Jeanne 
DeBock. Catriona Forrest, 

Heather Hanlon, Tim Herring, 
Chris Soans,  Graham Wise                                     

Thank you to all those who contributed 
to the village craft day yesterday as 
part of the Jubilee celebration

B A R N W E L L  P A R I S H  C O U N C I L 

THE ADULT FITNESS EQUIPMENT

The Parish Council meets 
bi-monthly, usually on the third 
Tuesday of the month, at the 
Village Hall at 7pm. The public are 
welcome to attend. Minutes of 
the meetings can be found on the 
parish council website:
www.barnwellparishcouncil.org.uk

WEEKLY NEWS UPDATE

The adult fitness equipment has now been installed and it was great to see 3 people 
making the most of it on the first day! The equipment was paid for through a grant that 
was received and supplements the children’s playground installed a few years ago. 

The equipment is for those aged 13+ . Before you use any of the equipment, please take 
note of the intructions and conditions on the notice board. There are instructions against 
each piece of apparatus and additional information on the Kompan App, which is free. The 
equipment will be reguarly reviewed, however,  if you come accross any maintenace issues 
then please report these to Nicki, our parish clerk
.

Local press covered the recent return of the Duke of Gloucester to Barnwell for the tree 
planting celebration. We are hoping to also plant a small orchard including a variety 
of different fruit trees along the edge of one side of the village hall field. The Duke 
mentioned there is an apple tree called the Duke of Glocester and so we will look to 
source some of these to be included!

The new Neighbourhood Watch 
signs have been ordered and will 
be put up in  the village as a visual 
deterrent and notification that we 
have an active scheme. If you have 
not yet signed up please speak to 
Jerry Dodd (1 Church Green) who 
will be happy to share more details. 


